
Priority Bridge Repairs 
What is happening? 
The bridge carrying Revere Beach Parkway over Broadway will undergo a series of targeted 
priority bridge repairs. The purpose of this project is to address targeted areas of deterioration 
to improve public safety and maintain the existing through-travel capacity on Route 16 prior to 
the full replacement of the bridge.  

The bridge currently provides two westbound lanes and three eastbound lanes on Route 16 
that connect to on and off ramps to/from Route 107. The existing lane configuration will be 
restored when repairs are complete. 

How will this affect you? 
Repairs are expected to begin in early January 2025 and are expected to be completed in 
Spring 2025. Repairs will occur in three (3) phases. Weather and unexpected circumstances 
make all construction activities subject to change, but we will do our best to keep you updated. 

Phase 1 – estimated seven weeks 
In phase 1, the westbound side of Revere Beach Parkway (Route 16) will be reduced to one 
lane of traffic and the eastbound side will be reduced to two lanes of traffic. On Broadway 
(Route 107), a temporary traffic signal will be installed at the Route 16 westbound off ramp and 
traffic will be shifted to the westerly side and will be reduced to one lane of traffic in each 
direction. The work zone on Broadway (Route 107) will impact vehicular and pedestrian traffic 
and will require temporary parking restrictions on Broadway and the Route 16 westbound off 
ramp.  

Phase 2 – estimated three weeks  
In phase 2, two lanes of traffic will be open in each direction on Revere Beach Parkway (Route 
16).  On Broadway (Route 107), the temporary traffic signal will remain at the Route 16 
westbound off ramp and traffic will continue to be shifted to the westerly side with one lane of 
traffic in each direction. The work zone on Broadway (Route 107) will impact vehicular and 



pedestrian traffic and will require temporary parking restrictions on Broadway and the Route 16 
westbound off ramp.  

Phase 3 – estimated four weeks, including restoration of existing traffic layout 

In phase 3, two lanes of traffic will be open in each direction on Revere Beach Parkway (Route 
16). On Broadway (Route 107), traffic will be shifted to the easterly side and will be reduced to 
one lane of traffic in each direction during temporary nighttime operations. The work zone on 
Broadway (Route 107) will impact vehicular and pedestrian traffic, primarily during overnight 
periods, and may require temporary parking restrictions.  

Travel tips 
Please take care to pay attention to all signage as it is posted. Police details, temporary traffic 
signals, changes in lane markings, temporary controls such as barriers and traffic cones, 
signage, and other tools will be used throughout the project to control traffic and create safe 
work zones within the project limits. 

How can I find more information?
Stay up-to-date and informed by following the @MassDOT twitter account and Mass 511 for 
real-time updates, or email Dan Fielding, MassDOT Legislative Liaison, at 
daniel.fielding@dot.state.ma.us with any questions.  

https://twitter.com/MassDOT
https://mass511.com/
mailto:daniel.fielding@dot.state.ma.us
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